
Recommendation from the Corporate Policy and Resources Committee 

Capital Outturn Report 2023-2024 

 

Corporate Policy and Resources Committee: 3 June 2024 

The Corporate Policy and Resources Committee considered the following report at 

their meeting on 3 June 2024. 

Corporate Policy and Resources Committee Recommendation 

The Corporate Policy and Resources Committee resolved to: 

1. Note the £1,608k projected underspend against its Estimated Capital 

Programme for 2023-24, as at 31 March 2024, and 

2. Recommend to Council that the Capital Projects totalling £2,990k are 

removed from the 2024-25 Estimate Capital Programme.  


